
Statutory Committees 

 

 

The first PTA Executive Committee meeting for the academic session 2018-19 

was called on Saturday, 11th August 2018. The newly appointed members were 

asked to propose themselves for the posts of Vice Chair Person and two Joint 

Secretaries. The names of the newly selected members for the respective posts 

were declared. Principal discussed the updated safety and security measures 

implemented in the school. 

   The first Mata Palak Committee meeting was also held to discuss 

the issues regarding safety, security and hygiene of the students. To discuss the 

concerns regarding transport, especially on the safety, security of the students 

in the bus, the first Transport Committee meeting was called on Monday, 13th 

August 2018. RTO documents were verified by Ms. Heena Saudagar, RTO 

officer, Ratnagiri during this meeting. Mr. Ganesh Ingle (Dy S.P), Ms. 

Bhagyashree Hirve (BEO), Mr. Sandeesh Kadav (Education Officer) were part of 

Transport Committee meeting but unable to attend due to predetermined 

schedule.  


